
 

Bacich Elementary Site Council 
Meeting Minutes 
September 10, 2018 
 

Attendees 

Sally Peck, Principal, Co-Chair 
Methinee Bozeman, Assistant Principal 
Kari Canon, parent, Co-chair 
Lauren Vaughn, parent, Co-chair 
Lisette Fernandez-Hilson, parent member 
Scott Hershman, parent member 
Holly Myers, parent member 
Amy Bornstein, parent member 
Victoria Denson, teacher 
Isabella Fanning, teacher 
Brittnee Gonzalez, teacher 
Jen Wallen, teacher 
Marty Ross, teacher 
Analyn Peluso, parent 
 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes from the June 2018 were misplaced.  Unable to be submitted for approval. 

 

Mrs. Peck handed out and reviewed all handouts listed on agenda.  Explained the Bacich SC. 
Some schools SC’s have a budget, ours does not.  Historically our focus has been school 
safety.  Mrs. Peck reminded us of the live document regarding the current construction project. 

SC Norms were approved.  No changes. 

 

Kari went over length of SC terms with all new members.  All are committed to two years. 
Lauren Vaughn’s term will only be one year.  All teacher members are currently on their second 
year or more.  Potentially all new teacher members next year. 

 

Reviewed dates for this year’s SC.  Scott would like the SC to consider moving future 
September meetings to avoid the Jewish holidays. 

 

Spent a good amount of time reviewing the Adult Character Expectations section in the Parent 
Handbook (p 18-19).  This discussion brought up Mrs Denson discussing Responsive 
Classroom which includes morning meeting.   Amy thought we should add “Be a Team” to the 

 



 

Parent Handbook.  Other thoughts/ideas:  put a message in the weekly newsletter reminding 
parents that the kids are watching our behavior.  Trash on campus.  New vests or sash for 
carline volunteers with kindness messages.  Also on the visitors badges.  If we can get the kids 
on board then they can teach the parents. 

“Finalize thoughts at October’s meeting 

 

Mrs Peck updates:  641 students.  Had to add 2 teachers thus Mrs Poon was asked to give up 
her music room.  Two large classrooms-2​nd​ and 3​rd​ grades.  

 

 

Committee Reports/Updates 

Committee positions: 

Safety-Scott  (emergency drill on 10/18/18) 

Finance-Lisette 

Health-Holly 

 

Next Meeting 

The next meeting will be held on October 01, 2018, 3pm, Bacich Library 

 

 

 

 

 


